September 27, 2013
Hello Families,
Colors, colors everywhere…we spent this week talking about colors and exploring combination of colors! We had a lot of fun with hands-on crafts and exploring the classroom for the color of the day.  We also started our Lively Letter program and learned about the letter “P.”
Ms. Rose helped us learn about both of these.  After reading “Mouse Paint” by Ellen Stoll Walsh, Ms. Rose had the children mix the colors in the story together to make a new color.  We did this with paint in a Ziploc bag!  It was so much fun!!  Then we made our “Mouse Paint” book. On Friday we read, “The Crayon Box that Talked” by Shane Derolf, and then made our very own crayon box.  To wrap up the week of colors, we made our own “I can read my colors” book.   
Ms. Rose also introduced the Hand Writing Without Tears, that uses a multisensory approach to help in learning to write our letters.  This week she taught us the letter “P,” by using wood pieces to build the letter, before we learn to write the letter!
Ms. Natalie read some fun stories this week.  She read “Aliens Love Underpants” by Claire Freedman.  The kids loved this book! They also did a fun activity where they had to find a matching pair of underpants from one of their friends.  The underpants, manipulatives made from paper to look like the ones in the story, were all different colors and patterns.    
Next week we will be learning all about shapes and textures.  Next Wednesday our class will be attending the book fair here at school.  It is a great way to build your child’s home library.  You are welcome to send in money or join us at our scheduled time.
Have a great weekend!!
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